
72 Aranui Road, Māpua
18 February 2022

To whom it concerns,

On behalf of the Māpua & Districts Community Association (MDCA) I wish to confirm that MDCA fully supports 
Mary Garner in her application to become a Justice of the Peace (JP).

Mary served on the Mapua and Districts Community Association as secretary for two years from 2016 - 2018 and has 
a long history of active involvement in our community, including her current position with the Coastal News, a 
monthly community newsletter published entirely by volunteers

We would be happy to respond to any queries and/or supply further information if required.

Noho ora mai ra 

Paul McIntosh 

Chairperson
MDCA


